Office of Hon Phil Heatley

MP for Whangarei
Minister of Fisheries

Minister of Housing

Ref: PHO0427

13 August 2009

Trish Rea
tosh@moanaconsultants.co.nz

Dear Trish
On behalf of the Minister of Fisheries, Hon Phil Heatley, I thank you for your joint
letter dated 13 August 2009 regarding Fisheries 2030 and the alternative collective

vision and strategy from non-commercial fishing and environmental interest groups.

I have placed your joint letter before the Minister for his information.

Yours singerely

Private Secretary (Fisheries)
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